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Bursary Application form

To apply for a bursary to attend the 2019 Family Arts Conference, please complete this form and submit to anna.dever@thealbany.org.uk by 12 noon, Friday 21st December 2018. 
Bursary recipients will be able to attend the Conference for only £50+ VAT (full-price tickets cost £175 + VAT).
A limited number of bursaries will be made available for the 2019 Family Arts Conference. We aim to provide as many arts professionals as possible with the opportunity to attend our biennial Conferences to share learning and best practice in engaging families. Whilst we do our utmost to price our Conferences fairly and competitively, we appreciate that for many artists and practitioners not attached to arts organisations with training budgets, attendance fees can be prohibitive.
This year we will offer a small number of significantly discounted places for the Conference, with preference given to independent artists and practitioners working in the UK. 
Your details:
	
Your Name:
	

	
Organisation’s (if applicable)/ trading/ practising name:
	

	
Address:
	

	
How many people does your organisation employ (if applicable)?
	

	
Tel:
	

	
Email:
	

	
Website:
	



Please tell us about your work, main discipline/ art form and your experience in engaging families (200 words):
	


















Please tell us why attending the Family Arts Conference would affect your professional development (200 words):
	









Many thanks for your application.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that decisions on awarding bursaries will be at the discretion of the Family Arts Campaign and we will inform you of the outcome w/c 14th January 2019.
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